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28th June 2024 

“Success is not final, failure is not fatal: It is the courage to continue that counts.” 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

I think we can definitively say that the summer has well and truly arrived! It has been a bit of a scorcher in 

parts this week, so we have been pleased to see the children coming to school with their sunhats and 

suncream on. In addition to this, please could we ask that the children bring a suitable container for water so 

that they have plenty to drink in these warm conditions. Thank you for supporting the school with this. If you 

click here, you will find some further advice from the NHS for adults and children on sunscreen and sun safety 

in the UK and abroad, which we hope you find useful.  
 

Next week, Years 4, 5 and 6 will be performing The Wizard of Oz at the 

Brewhouse Arts Centre. They have been practising exceptionally hard and we 

are really looking forward to seeing the culmination of all their efforts in their final 

performance. 
 

Please don’t forget that the school will be closed for Nursery, Reception, Year 

1, Year 2 and Year 3 due to the premises being in use for voting on Thursday 

4 July in the General Election. Year 4, 5 and 6 will be at the Brewhouse and 

have been informed of the arrangements for the day and evening via letter. 

Friday 5 July is an INSET day, so school will be closed for all pupils. A slightly 

shorter newsletter will be published on Wednesday of next week for you. We 

would like to wish you all a very relaxing and restful weekend and we look 

forward to seeing you again on Monday! Enjoy! 

 

SHOBNALL PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

mailto:shb-office@shb.jtmat.co.uk
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/seasonal-health/sunscreen-and-sun-safety/


Marvellous Makers! The Summer Reading 
Challenge 2024  
 
It’s that time of year again when we are 
approaching the start of the Summer Reading 
Challenge. This year's Summer Reading 
Challenge, produced by The Reading Agency and 
delivered in partnership with libraries, is 
'Marvellous Makers'. The theme is all about 
creativity. Please see the attached letter 
containing all the basic information about the 
Challenge. 
 
The aim of the Challenge is to help encourage children to read during the summer holidays so that they 
maintain and improve their reading levels and interest in reading for pleasure. The Summer Reading 
Challenge can: 

• Help to prevent the summer reading ‘dip’ for pupils.  

• Ensure pupils are ready for their return to school in the autumn. 

• Support the transition between year groups and key stages. 

• Improve language skills, especially for those for whom English is a second language. 

The Challenge starts on Saturday 6 July at Uttoxeter and Barton Libraries and on Monday 8 July at Burton 
Library. The Mobile Library will also be running the Challenge from 6 July. The Challenge ends on 9 

September. 
 
Children can visit the library to sign up to the Challenge and receive their starter pack. Taking part in the 
Challenge is completely free. If children cannot visit the library, they can also take part online 
here www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk and collect virtual badges and prizes. There is a Mini Challenge 
for 0-4s and the main Challenge for children aged 5-12. Older children are welcome to take part too! 
 
The aim of the Challenge is that children borrow 
and read 6 books (or as many as they are 
comfortable to read even if this is less than 6) 
during the summer holidays. Children will 
receive stickers and other incentives when they 
visit the library and, when they complete the 
Challenge, they will receive a medal and a 
certificate. Children can borrow any fiction and 
non-fiction as books or audio books and can 
also make use of the e-library to borrow 
ebooks, e-audio books and e-comics . . .all of 
which count! Here is the link to the e-

library eLibrary - Staffordshire County Council 

 
Activities will be running in libraries linked to the 
Challenge during the summer holidays. The 
majority of these will be free to attend although 
booking through the library may be required. If 
children do not have a library card, joining the 
library is free and they can do it by visiting a 
library with a parent or carer or their parent / 
carer can join online here. 

 
Listen up, Speak up 
 
The NSPCC has asked us to promote their ‘Listen up, Speak up’ digital training to all parents and carers 
to help keep their own and other children safe.  
 
Please see the link below:  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cshb-headteacher%40shb.jtmat.co.uk%7C5d86b58b8a9248d13d6608dc91c54a34%7C71f8d9a33347400da852d217cf3d654e%7C0%7C0%7C638545524560715145%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vznzZbIHYfrmf%2FluErgDZzL2rOil2uB1il0D%2Fwn5RWo%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.staffordshire.gov.uk%2FLibraries%2FLibrary-services%2FeLibrary%2FeLibrary.aspx&data=05%7C02%7Cshb-headteacher%40shb.jtmat.co.uk%7C5d86b58b8a9248d13d6608dc91c54a34%7C71f8d9a33347400da852d217cf3d654e%7C0%7C0%7C638545524560726842%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xhhTtyQFI5LQeRNMRPiYY0hNJe0eZrrpjlVxtOfRByg%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstafford.ent.sirsidynix.net.uk%2Fcustom%2Fweb%2Fregistration%2Findex2.html&data=05%7C02%7Cshb-headteacher%40shb.jtmat.co.uk%7C5d86b58b8a9248d13d6608dc91c54a34%7C71f8d9a33347400da852d217cf3d654e%7C0%7C0%7C638545524560734230%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=SC%2BY29ivKZsm4uSnuzMt4ZqjeFNhyeh3nBnweHsXqhk%3D&reserved=0


Listen up, Speak up | NSPCC 

 
Listen up, Speak up will show you:  
 

• some signs a child might be at risk, and 
steps you can take to help 

• how to approach difficult conversations 
to help keep children safe 

• who you can contact if you’re ever 
concerned about a child or their family. 

 
We hope that you find these materials useful. 
 

Nursery Places Available for September! 

We do still have a few places left in our Nursery setting for 
September, so please enquire if you or someone else you know 
within the community, would like a place in our outstanding 
school.  

Further information can be found on our school website 
Admissions page on how to apply for a place. 
 

Staff Welcomes!  

 

We are thrilled to be welcoming some new faces to the team 

in September! 

 

Mrs Halima Sadya has been recruited as a full-time class 

teacher. Some of you will already know her as she has been 

working with Miss Barker this year. She is a great addition 

to the team and is really looking forward to having her own 

class! I am sure you will all make Mrs Sadya feel welcome 

as you will be seeing her in school over the next few weeks, 

and you will find out who your child’s class teacher will be 

for next year when you receive their report.  

 

You will be seeing a new face in our school office when Mrs 

Ellerton retires at the end of the year as we have 

successfully recruited a new Business and Facilities 

Manager. Mrs Jasdip Clarke has worked in a very similar role for a number of years and joins our team with 

a wealth of experience. I know she is really looking forward to getting started with the role and to getting to 

know all our community!  

 

Finally, we have a new Learning Support Assistant starting with us. Mr Matti Kay is looking forward to joining 

our established team and to working with the children in September! 

 

We wish all our new team members a very warm welcome to Shobnall!  

 

FREE Uniform! 
 

We have FREE uniform that is available for anyone who needs it, via our 
donation service. There is a box situated outside the school office for 
any parents who have old items that they wish to donate. Please could 
we ask that these are cleaned and in good condition before placing in 
the box! Amy Roobottom continues sorting, collating and distributing 
this. If you wish to contact Amy to ask what is available that you might 
be in need of, please contact her via amyroobottom@outlook.com.  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nspcc.org.uk%2Fsupport-us%2Flisten-up-speak-up%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cshb-headteacher%40shb.jtmat.co.uk%7Cba277ac9a090435a281f08dc91f9f4fd%7C71f8d9a33347400da852d217cf3d654e%7C0%7C0%7C638545749964093493%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=r1VB4WsQQPUjgU9Wy%2F%2F4PKaf5Wl1USTF2omN%2ByGDnKE%3D&reserved=0
https://shobnallprimaryschool.co.uk/admissions-procedures/
mailto:amyroobottom@outlook.com


Online Safety Tips 
 

A 2023 report from the Gambling Commission found that 40% of 11–to 
17-year-olds had some experience of gambling in the preceding 12 
months. That’s a significant number of children and young people 
involved in an over 18s activity. Engagement and exposure to gambling 
can impact one's finances, mental health and wellbeing. It is crucial we 
are all aware of the risks and know how to protect and support our 
children.  
 
It is quite challenging to protect our children against exposure to 
gambling at any time, but especially around major sport events like Euro 
2024.  

 
That said, there are steps you can take to keep these youngsters as safe 
as possible from the impacts of gambling. 
 
Eco Tips to Beat the Heat! 
 
As the temperature rises, let's ensure we stay cool while being 
kind to the planet: 
 

• Harness the power of the sun by drying your clothes 
outside instead of using a dryer. 

• Conserve water by taking shorter showers and watering 
plants during cooler hours. You can even reuse water from paddling pools for your garden plants. 

• Save energy by switching off fans or cooling devices when not in use or when going to sleep. Close 
curtains to keep the house cooler. 

• Keep hydrated with a reusable water bottle, minimizing single-use plastic waste. 
 

Hot Lunch Options 01.07.24 – 03.07.24 

Please note that from September 2024, the price of a school meal will increase to £2.73. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcsqvt04.na1.hubspotlinks.com%2FCtc%2FDM%2B113%2FcSQVT04%2FVVLh3S1lmwzsW5D5jKD1mgCL_W7-75Mp5gNqj8N6tf6Wz5nXHsW5BWr2F6lZ3mLVWM77j2NshqcW15Q-HB2VL38dW7S9Jhk7dp6hjW8FT1df9kHDSrW7gcQRp4Sbpz_V4YzLR2Fctx8W32lJqx96n9FPW1GJ9-688M42KW3d0xs45vnS4jMthmWJbXVqqN6g4gdhDYzTpW6k7P7D598z05W8tTXWK7c3WxfW5jdWy16y6nn-W4kRhw42jr2x7W1WtZsW7XHplsW1M5pM348_dx1W8RtdhL6dBz9jW46MPG23V80F_W52vDV1249bywW457h5f5yZztPW79PPyz4Nv0xCN1lfSsxm0QrSW2jc3Kx1NVrnkW4WQ_wT5-tK9HN34f8XrjXXpKW8sD-X61wjrl_Vxm7Hp1rpzTjW4bMXxq7B-4qPW3ZXbGH973dCbVQHzYr7H6fPfW1CRnLl1cXPvlW1KF3GM2qvTmSW3B_HLK3kc8Gjf3VjHcg04&data=05%7C02%7Cshb-headteacher%40shb.jtmat.co.uk%7C2bf6249a0489452160de08dc95b2bed7%7C71f8d9a33347400da852d217cf3d654e%7C0%7C0%7C638549842165463644%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=llxvD75tzTrGSlWRBC%2BvEG3rFTlXOtWyGq%2FB1j%2Bh5Zo%3D&reserved=0


        SHOBNALL SHOWCASE! 

Let’s have a sneaky peek as to what has been going on in our classrooms this week… 

Nursery 

Nursery adventures this week...  

The Nursery children have had a brilliant week 

continuing exploring real life superheroes. 

This week, we have focused on various 

essential workers who help us everyday, from 

supermarket staff and firefighters to doctors 

and nurses. The children have loved sharing 

the drawings they completed for homework of 

who their real-life superhero is and how they 

helped them. 

The real-life superhero theme continued this 

week with the lovely story ‘Real Superheroes’ 

by Julia Seal. The children were very excited 

to discuss which ones they would want to be 

when they grow up and how they will be able 

to help the world. 

Finally, to end our brilliant week, the children 

have had lots of fun dressing up as doctors, 

nurses and paramedics. They have had a 

fantastic time driving the ambulances and 

showed great care whilst looking after the 

poorly babies! They also were fascinated to 

learn about how the people at the chemist 

work hard to ensure we get the right 

medicines. The children then took it in turns to 

carefully sort out and count some pills before 

putting them in the bottles to give out to the 

patients.  

Reception 

Reception Adventures this week… 

This week we have finally had some 

fun in the sun! It was great to 

explore our school field and play 

some team games. We also 

enjoyed relaxing in the sensory 

garden and noticed features of 

different types of flowers. Our 

butterflies were not there but we did 

hear some birds singing! 

We have been working hard on our 

tricky words and used various types 

of textured letters to create them. They were also hidden around the classroom, but we had to be quick to 

spot them as they kept moving to different places!  

On Wednesday we headed off for our final Forest School adventure. You can find out more and see pictures 

of us on our adventures by visiting the forest school blog on the school website. 



Later in the week we discussed different types of journeys and used the iPads to research journeys to the 

moon. Did you know the first man on the moon was an American astronaut named Neil Armstrong? We 

thought it would be very exciting as well as a little bit scary to go on a journey to the moon. We are eager to 

find out more and are extremely excited to be heading off to the Space Centre to explore this further. We 

can’t wait to see what adventures await us there… 

Year 1  

A fabulous week in Year 1 this week! We have been 

completing our art unit based on colour mixing. The children 

have thoroughly enjoyed learning about primary and 

secondary colours as well as exploring mixing different media 

in order to create these different colours. They also tried to 

recreate a piece of art by Jasper Johns. The children have 

also begun to learn about money and are now able to 

recognise different coins and notes. In English, the children 

have been learning about explanation texts ready to write 

about our sunflowers and cosmos plants that are currently 

growing in the classroom. Keep up the hard work Year 1!  

Year 2 

This week has been an exciting time for our students as they dived into a variety of engaging learning 

activities. In English, the children have been researching animal superlatives and writing detailed, non-

chronological reports on their fascinating findings. Additionally, they drew inspiration from the story of 

Barnabus to design their own unique characters and penned vivid character descriptions. In RE, our focus 

has been on Islam, specifically exploring the significance of Hajj and the special journey Muslims undertake 

during this pilgrimage. Maths lessons have been centred around solving word problems, allowing students to 

apply their knowledge in preparation for upcoming assessments. In Science, the children have delved into 

the life cycle of a plant, enhancing their understanding of the natural world. Overall, it has been a week full of 

discovery and creativity! 

Year 3 

A busy week for Year 3! We have continued our writing unit focusing on diary entries and have started to 

draft our own, taking it a section at a time to ensure we are including key features including conjunctions, 

adverbs and prepositions. In maths, some of us have been finding the time unit a little tricky but all the children 

have been showing resilience, gaining confidence around using 24-hour clocks and developing a deeper 

understanding of days, months and years. We all thoroughly enjoyed PE this week, paying attention to our 

throwing skills where we practised using the javelins, howlers and tennis balls. 

Year 4  

We have had another really productive week 

this week in Year 4! In maths, the children 

have completed their penultimate unit for the 

year on statistics! The children have been 

identifying data, creating their own data and 

drawing line graphs and bar charts! In 

English, the children have written a fantastic 

recount letter as though they are on holiday in 

another country! I have been so impressed 

with how well the children have written this 

piece of work and they should be so proud of 

themselves! We have once again been 

continuing with our Brewhouse preparations 

with the final performance being less than a 



week away! Finally, on Tuesday afternoon we went out onto the field to play a game of rounders in celebration 

for the children completing their multiplication check! Another great week Year 4.  

Year 5  

The Year 5 classroom has been like a furnace this week, but that might be because of how hard the children’s 

brains have been working! On Monday, the children wowed visitors to the Year 5 classroom with their 

knowledge of Shakespeare’s play ‘Hamlet’. In the lesson, the children were able to create a balanced 

argument in their discursive texts, answering the question ‘Who is responsible for all the death in Hamlet?’. 

In Maths, Year 5 completed their unit of learning on decimals and have also completed their unit on negative 

numbers. The RE lesson on Thursday afternoon enraptured the children as they explored the Hindu belief of 

reincarnation and karma. Year 5 asked some brilliant questions, such as ‘How do you know if you have been 

reborn?’ and ‘Is déjà vu because you have been reincarnated and your soul has already been there?’. 

Year 6 

We started the week off with a great Forest School session. We had the chance to whittle wood with the 

sheath knives and use the hammer and nails to create artwork with wool and loom bands. On Tuesday we 

did computing where we used microbits to code. We had to follow a simple code to create the basis of a step 

counter. We have been doing lots of practice for our Wizard of Oz performance next week and cannot wait 

to get on stage at the Brewhouse! We also were lucky enough to have a session with Sam from the MHST 

all about safety and social media. In art this week, we looked at what is meant by photomontage. We finished 

the week doing our favourite activity - getting comfy, reading a novel as a class.  

 Reading Corner 

This week’s recommended read is for children aged 3+…  

Little Lion Girl 
Written by Olivia Hope 

Leonie and her mother are off to the big city! Inspired by the people, sights 

and sounds, Leonie can’t wait to discover it all. Her mother tells her to stay 

close, but there’s SO much to see. And surely nothing can scare a brave lion 

girl, can it? 

A wild, spirited tale of imagination and self-belief, beautifully brought to life 

by Fiona Woodcock. 

Head Teacher’s Awards                                                 Lunchtime Star Awards 

 

Attendance  

Please read the NHS ‘Is my child too ill for school?’ guidance which has further information if you are unsure 

whether to send your child to school or not.  

We are always happy to advise in line with this guidance, so if you are still in doubt, please contact the school 

office if your child develops any symptoms and we can discuss this further with you.  

Please note that children can come to school with mild respiratory illnesses. This includes general cold 

symptoms: a minor cough, runny nose, or sore throat. However, children should not be sent to school if they 

have a temperature of 38°C or above.  

Reception EVERYONE! 

Year 1 Oscar M Jack P 

Year 2 Charlotte M Ibrahim J 

Year 3 Olivia K Kristen T 

Year 4 Adam H Reece A 

Year 5 Tabitha B Zahra B 

Year 6 Sophie A Florence W 

Reception Sada C 

Year 1 Mariam S 

Year 2 Arham A 

Year 3 Thea K 

Year 4 Safa Q 

Year 5 Noah O 

Year 6 Joseph W 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


Let’s keep working together to ensure attendance is as good as it can be! Remember, every pupil, every 

day! Thank you for your support. 

This week’s Attendance Champions are Year 5! Well done! Here are the latest figures…  

Reception 98.4% Target 

Year 1 89.3%  
97% Year 2 87.7% 

Year 3 85.6% 

Year 4 83.8% Overall (to date) 

Year 5 91.9%  
95.0% Year 6 80.0% 

Overall 86.3% 

 

Team Points 

Team Points Claymills Rosliston Sinai Trent 

Points (Week Ending 
28.06.24) 
 

22 23 37 56 

Position 
 
 

4th – 1 point 3rd – 2 points  2nd – 3 points 1st – 4 points 

Running Total 
 
 

7 9 10 15 

 

Diary Dates 2023-2024 

Event Date/Time 

School Closed – Polling General Election Thursday 4th July 2024 

JTMAT INSET Day Friday 5th July 2024 

School Closes for Summer Friday 19th July 2024, 2.00pm 

INSET Day Monday 22nd July 2024 

 

Summer Term Diary Dates 
 

Event Date/Time 

Year 4, 5 & 6 Brewhouse Performance 
The Wizard of Oz 

Thursday 4th July 2024 

School Closed – Polling General Election Thursday 4th July 2024 

JTMAT INSET Day – School Closed Friday 5th July 2024 

Nursery Graduation Wednesday 17th July 2024, 9.00am 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly Thursday 18th July 2024, 9.00am 

School Closes for Summer Friday 19th July 2024, 2.00pm 

INSET Day Monday 22nd July 2024 





f a m i l y f i r s t . c o . u k

CLICK HERE  TO READ OUR 
LATEST EDITION

CLICK HERE

“HERE’S YOUR FREE  COPY 
OF THE UK’S LARGEST 

PARENTING TITLE - ENJOY!”

“HERE’S YOUR FREE  COPY 
OF THE UK’S LARGEST 

PARENTING TITLE - ENJOY!”

@familyfirstuk

Kids Eat FREE this Summer | Interview 
with Bear Grylls | A Magical Trip 

to Dubai | Mumsnet Q&A | Plus More!

https://www.facebook.com/familyfirstuk/
https://www.facebook.com/familyfirstuk
https://familyfirst.co.uk/magazines/family-first-issue-3-2024/
https://familyfirst.co.uk/magazines/family-first-issue-3-2024/
https://familyfirst.co.uk/magazines/family-first-issue-3-2024/




 

  May 2018 

 

Library Joining Form 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Staffordshire Libraries is working to make sure that every child has a library card. 
Please indicate below if your child is already a member or needs to join the library. 
Joining Staffordshire libraries is free for all & children pay no overdue fees up to the age 
of 16. 
 

Child’s Forenames 
 

Child’s Surname 
 

Child’s Date of Birth 
 

Child’s Address 
 
 

Postcode 
 

Parent / Carer Telephone 
 

Parent / Carer Mobile 
 

Parent / Carer E-mail address 
 

 
My child is already a member of Staffordshire Libraries   Yes/No 
 

If yes, do they need a new card?  Yes/No 
 
I give permission for my child to join Staffordshire Libraries. I understand 
that the details I provide will only be used for the provision of this service 
and will not be shared with a Third Party.  
 

Signed ____________________________ 
 
Print Name_____________________ 

 

 



 

   

 

 

Hello! 

Your child is invited to sign up for this year’s Summer Reading Challenge. Sign up for FREE at your 

local library! 

What is the Summer Reading Challenge? 

The Summer Reading Challenge encourages children to keep reading during the school summer 

holidays – and to enjoy reading anything they like! Children aged 4-11 are invited to set a reading goal 

and collect rewards for their reading. It’s completely FREE to take part.  

Children aged 0-4 can also take part in the Mini Challenge.   

The Summer Reading Challenge is an amazing way to boost children’s confidence – last year 72% of 

children taking part felt more confident reading.1 

Why should my child sign up? 

• They will be better prepared to return to school in the autumn. 

• The Challenge supports the move into a new year group. 

• Becoming more independent in their reading boosts children’s confidence and self-esteem. 

• The library provides free access to books and fun family activities all through the summer. 

• Library staff are on hand to offer support and book recommendations. 

Your child will be part of a UK-wide programme developed by The Reading Agency and delivered in 

partnership with the public library network. 

How can my child take part? (Library OR online) 

In the library. Visit your local library and sign up. Your child will: 

• Set a reading goal for the summer and borrow and read any books, eBooks and audiobooks. 

• Receive a Challenge poster and collect special stickers and rewards for reading. 

 

Online. Take part online at summerreadingchallenge.org.uk 

• Sign up on the official Challenge website. 

• Set a reading goal and get book recommendations and tips. 

• Unlock digital badges and online rewards, including a printable certificate. 

When? 

The Challenge will launch on 6 July at Uttoxeter and Barton Libraries and on 8 July at Burton Library. 

Unsure where your closest library is? Use the Library Finder to check. 

Head to your local library this summer and sign up! If you have any questions, please contact your 

local Staffordshire Library  

Yours faithfully, 

Liz Gardner, Library Development Officer, Staffordshire Libraries  

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/join-in
https://readingagency.org.uk/
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/library-zone
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/library-zone


 

   

 

 

Want to know more? 

• Find out more about the importance of reading and its impact on children’s success here. 

• Visit the official Summer Reading Challenge website for free activities, videos, book 

recommendations and more.  

• Keep up-to-date and be in the know when we launch competitions by following 

@SummerReadingChallengeUK on Facebook. 

 

What do families think? 

 

“I never liked reading before because of this challenge I got the courage to read more books and I have 

more interest in books. This has been the greatest experience ever in my life to read more books than 

before thanks.” 

Girl, aged 12+ 

 

 

“The challenge encouraged my child to read more often, and in turn encouraged myself as well.” 

Parent/carer of 6-7 year-old boy 

 

 

“Enabled us to have some fun cheap days out and reading together has brought us closer than 

before.” 

Parent/carer of 8-9 year-old girl 

 

 

“We’ve joined the reading challenge for the past 4 years and every year it has inspired and encouraged 

a deeper joy for reading. For a young dyslexic boy the challenge helps make reading fun.” 

Parent/carer of 6-7 year-old boy 

 

 

“My child lacks confidence. Going to the library and meeting the friendly staff has definitely made him 

more confident in himself and encouraged him to read more being able to pick his own books to read 

from their huge collection.” 

Parent/carer of 10-11 year-old boy 

https://readingagency.org.uk/news-and-stories/?category_name=research&programme=summer-reading-challenge
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/SummerReadingChallengeUK/?locale=en_GB

